
 

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation 

Invites you to  
 

Public Information Meetings on 
The Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) 

 
for the 

 

Allston I-90 Interchange Project 
 

Meetings will be as Follows: 
 

Jackson-Mann Community Center – 500 Cambridge Street, Allston 
December 5th, 2017 – 6:30-8:30PM 

 
Brookline Transportation Committee – 333 Washington Street, Brookline 

December 12th, 2017 – 7:00-9:00PM 
 

The Morse School – 40 Granite Street, Cambridge 
January 3, 2018 – 6:30-8:30PM 

Snow Date: January 10, 2018 – 6:30-8:30PM 
 
The purpose of these meetings is to provide the public with an introductory overview to the Draft 
Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for the Allston I-90 Interchange Project, which MassDOT will file on 
November 30, 2017 with the Massachusetts Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs 
(EOEEA).  MassDOT and EOEEA have agreed to an extended 45 day public comment period 
beginning with official noticing of the DEIR in EEA’s Environmental Monitor on December 6, 2017.  

The comment period will remain open until JANUARY 19, 2018.  The meetings will provide 

attendees with an overview of the DEIR document including its high level findings, and will provide 
guidance on how to provide comment on the document. 
 
 
All three locations are accessible to people with disabilities.  MassDOT provides reasonable 
accommodations and/or language assistance free of change upon request (including but not limited to 
interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, open and closed captioning 
for videos, assistive listening devices and alternative material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and 
large print), as available.  For accommodations or language assistance, please contact MassDOT 
legislative liaison, Donny Dailey by phone (857) 368-8902, or by email at 
Donny.Dailey2@dot.state.ma.us.  Request should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and 
for more difficult to arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation or 
interpretation, request should be made at least ten (10) days before the meeting. 
 
To be added to the project email list, or to receive a copy of the DEIR, please contact Nathaniel Curtis, 
Public Involvement Specialist, at (617) 482-7080 or ncabral-curtis@hshassoc.com.   
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